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I am a retail trader and I have learned of the resolution that they intend to execute, since as my
strong opposition to such handling of a free trade system. You as a sovereign and exponent of
democracy, this will demonstrate that the values we want to drive now in decline. The only
ones who are going to lose you, the U.S. will move accounts, anywhere in the world where
there FOREX. And not those with capital U.S. $10,000 will leave their accounts active in his
country. Nobody holds a leverage of 1:10 only accounts above 100,000 U $ d, ...
This is not going to do better than to run a large volume of bank capital and will have to supply
it with another volume artificial, inorganic emissions. I hope you reconsider and continue the
free market economy, sound and transparent, if the investor does not invest in the stock, not to
buy stocks, nobody, nothing will make them change their minds. Me as a FOREX trader, never
invest in stocks, if I leave the FOREX, has to wait one day restore the system to operate again.
Best regards.


